

Maasai Mara University

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR - ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel: +254205131400

P. O. Box 861 - 20500

E-mail:reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke

NAROK

FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs

DATE:17th September, 2025

TO: All Students

REF: MMU/AA031/006/2025/VOL.8(18)

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR REGISRATION FOR COURSES FOR SEMESTER I OF THE 2025/2026 ACADEMIC YEAR

This is to inform you that the deadline for course registration for Semester I of the 2025/2026 Academic Year has been extended to Tuesday, 30th September 2025. The extension was granted to enable modification of the University's fee payment system to ensure compliance with the Higher Education Financing (HEF) directives.

All students are therefore advised to log in to their HELB portals and confirm the following details:

Program cost

- ii) Scholarship awarded
- iii) **Tuition Awarded**
- Household fees (payable by the student) iv)

If your portal does not show the loan or scholarship awarded, please check the status of your application and make a follow up accordingly.

Once you verify your HEF data, please pay your household fees before the given deadline to avoid inconveniences in the course of your studies.

Further, students are reminded that those who do not apply for funding will be required to meet the full programme cost before being permitted to sit for the end-of-semester examinations.

Dr. Otieno Fredrick Onyango

REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

OFO/tw

Copy to:

- Vice- Chancellor
- DVC (A & SA)
- DVC (A, F & S)
- Ag. DVC (RIO)
- Chief Finance Officer
- Deans of Schools
- Dean of Students

- **CODs**
- Director, QA
- Director, Centre for ICT & e-Learning
- Deputy Registrar, EXAT
- Deputy Registrar, Admissions
- Chairman, MMUSA
 - University Website